
 

 

UNITED NATIONS ACTIVITY REPORT 

One-on-one conversation with Cristina Gallach, Under-Secretary-General for Communications and Public 

Information. 

The event was held on 27 October 2016 at the United Nations Headquarters, New York City, New York, 

United States. 

 

Report Submitted by Constance Sobon Sensor, STTI United Nations Liaison 

Tips were given for communication and disseminating information from the Department of Public 

Information (DPI) at the United Nations by Cristina Gallach, the Under-Secretary-General for 

Communications and Public Information, and Maher Nasser, the Director of the Outreach Division in the 

DPI in New York. They stressed the importance of youth involvement in accomplishing the Sustainable 

Development Goals and taking on the issues as the future stewards of our planet. 

The session was recorded at webtv@un.org.  
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